

Oak Class Newsletter Highlight of the Week:

Friday 7th March 2025



Our new game in PE!

We played game of 'cars' using hoops and different spatial movements, and had to respond to traffic-like instructions.











Headteacher's Awards:

Thomas - For great sounds work using RWI objects.

Max - For joining in PE games whilst using other colours than red.

School Rule Award: Kind

Phoenix - For talking kindly to a friend when they were on their own at snack time.

Learning Notes:

- In English this week we have continued to look at different types of stories and discussed what we love about reading in relation to World Book Day.
- o For Maths we have focused on Number bonds.
- In Topic we introduced our new focus of 'What Pet Should I Get?' and discussed past and present pets for our History aims.
- In PE we have completed Adventurous Activity objectives within different games.
- o In Music we used our new instrument of Chime Bars to play a musical story.
- o For our PSD we have continued to look at our bodies growth.
- o In Computing we have looked at how we create and use algorithms.

Class Messages:

 We have shown a visual story to the children detailing the upcoming school site works and answering as many of their questions as we are able. If there is anything you or you child would like to know further please get in touch with us through home school books or class email - oak@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk - so we can off the best and relevant support.









Have a brilliant weekend, from Oak Class adults! ©